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The SWAMP people in Washington DC do not like journalists like
Tucker Carlson exposing their nefarious activities. They hate
seeing a light shined on their unscrupulous agendas.

For instance, Jesse Waters exposed that former House Speaker
Nancy Pelosi made millions of dollars on “insider trading” of
defense contract stocks that she supported with her votes over
the 20-year war with Afghanistan and Iraq. She made millions
and lived the “high life” in Washington DC, while our young
soldiers died to the tune of 7,500 combat deaths and 114,000
suicide deaths over that 20 year period.

Before that, 60 Minutes reporter Steve Kroft caught her red-
handed at a news conference where he asked her if her stock
trading wasn’t malfeasance. She answered that she was above
board on all her dealings and she was legal in her activities.
It makes you wonder why those two wars took 20 years to lose.

Of course, you cannot help remembering that the CIA and FBI
dreamed  up  the  Trump-Russia  collusion  scandal  as  certain
agents tried to derail the Trump presidential run. Those same
agencies continued with the Mueller investigation that spent
millions to find out that it was all a cooked-up fraud. Trump
might be a self-absorbed narcissist, but he’s All-American. He
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actually secured our southern border and did a lot of good
things for America.

In the past two nights, journalist Tucker Carlson, one of the
finest investigative men in the field, exposed the “real”
aspects via video records of what “really” happened on January
6th.  He  exposed  the  lies,  the  fraudulent  activities  and
complete  farce  of  the  Liz  Cheney-led  Congressional
investigation  seeking  to  drag  Trump  into  the  gutter.

Not  once  did  any  of  those  agencies  investigate  Joe  Biden
and/or his son Hunter’s oil dealings in Ukraine or China. Tell
us  how  a  drunk-drug  addicted-sexual  deviant  could  make
$50,000.00 a month to sit on the board of an oil company in
Ukraine? Thus, the answer to that question jumps up in the
front row: Joe and Hunter were/are as corrupt as Al Capone.

If truth and honor were leather, Hunter and his father Joe
Biden wouldn’t have enough leather to shoe a flea! How is that
so? Easy! Joe Biden has been a member of Washington DC swamp
for so long, he feels immune to being lawful Americans who
actually work for a living. Same with Nancy Pelosi, et al!

After the first night’s expose’ by Tucker Carlson, even the
SWAMP leader of the U.S. Senate, Charles Schumer, D-NY for the
past 40 years, gave an impassioned plea to shut Carlson down.

Except, you cannot shut down facts! You can’t stop our First
Amendment rights. You can’t get away with lying your butt off
in a free society that’s governed by the U.S. Constitution.
Eventually, facts and the truth will come out by men such as
Tucker Carlson, Jesse Watters, Mark Levin, and women such as
Kayleigh  McEnany,  Harris  Faulkner,  Tammy  Bruce,  and  other
brave journalists.

What about January 6th ? A bunch of disgruntled Americans
stormed the Capitol Building. A few broke down the doors. None
of them carried guns of any kind. No one fired a shot…except a
security  officer  killed  a  female  military  veteran  without



cause.  During  the  proceedings,  most  of  the  disgruntled
citizens milled around taking pictures.

It was a riot, nothing more, nothing less. Out of 339 million
American citizens in this country, only 2,000 rioted without
weapons at the Capitol. I don’t think you could call that an
“insurrection.” But what we didn’t know: Capital police were
warned to beef up their numbers a week in advance. Trump
offered Pelosi who was in charge of security to bring in the
National Guard. She declined that offer. The security guards
asked for more bodies. They were declined.

A special, partisan committee was set up by ex-House Speaker
Nancy Pelosi to review the events of Jan. 6, 2021, at the
Capitol, when some people rioted and vandalized. The committee
ignored a number of key factors.

“One that never was addressed was Pelosi’s own culpability, as
she refused President Trump’s offer of National Guard troops
to protect the building that day. Another was Capitol Police
officer  Tarik  Johnson,  who  now  has  told  Fox  News’  Tucker
Carlson what happened that day.

According to Fox, Johnson, a 22-year veteran, was assigned to
secure the certification of the 2020 presidential election.

“My voice is one of the first ones you hear on the audio
transmission, so I did expect to get an interview (with the
Jan. 6 committee) sometime, but it didn’t happen,” Johnson
explained. “I guess the focus was on Donald Trump.”

As Lord Acton said 100 years ago, “Power corrupts; absolute
power corrupts, absolutely.”

The GREATEST mistake of the Founding Fathers: not installing
term limits of 6 to 10 years. Serve your country…and then, go
back to your home state and make a living.

What have these “forever” elected reps done during their 30-



to-40-year tenures?

Joe Biden—50 years of living off the American taxpayer without
accomplishing virtually anything other than giving hot air
speeches that meant nothing.

Maxine Waters, D-CA, for 35 years, she’s done nothing for
100,000 homeless in her state. She’s been angry, provoked
violence and lived the life of luxury while her constituents
starve for jobs and housing.

Nancy Pelosi, D-CA, for 40 years, leeched off the American
taxpayer, insider trading on defense contracts, supported 20
year wars, did everything she could to aid, abet and destroy
law and order in America.

Hank Johnson, D-GA, over 20 years, thinks Guam will tip over
because of too many people on one side of the island. A
complete  and  intellectually  bankrupt  waste  of  taxpayer
dollars.

And in 2023, we’ve got a whole new class of useless elected
Congressional forever members: Alexandria Ocasio Cortez, Ilhan
Omar, Rashida Tlaib, and the list grows and grows.

We’re being led by a president with severe dementia, forever
Senators and House members who are so corrupt, they would
shame Caligula, Al Capone, Charles Manson, John Wayne Gacy,
Ted Bundy, and Jim Jones.

If there was ever a greater reason to vote for Term Limits,
the time is now!
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